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6th April 2020 

Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
As you will be aware, the government have authorised food vouchers for the value of £15 for every 
child who is eligible for Free School Meals. This does not include those children who receive universal 
Free School Meals.  If you think that you may be eligible for Free School Meals, please see the 
guidance on our website under the Parents Section.  
 
Vouchers will be issued weekly. School has applied for these vouchers on your behalf and they will be 
available for collection this week.  
 
Collection of the vouchers:  
To reduce social contact, we will be staggering the times for the collection of the vouchers. We have 
broken down collections based on the first letter of your surname.  
 
Surname A-F:  Tuesday 9-12pm 
Surname G-L:  Tuesday 12 - 2.30pm 
Surname M-O: Wednesday 9-12pm 
Surname R-Z: Wednesday 12-2.30pm. 
 
When you collect the vouchers I would ask that only one person enters the reception of the school at 
a time. If there are several people waiting to collect vouchers, please ensure that you respect social 
distancing guidance and stay 2m away from everyone. If you are self-isolating or have any symptoms of 
the corona virus – DO NOT COME TO SCHOOL. Phone school and let them know that you are self-
isolating.  We must all do everything we can to keep everybody safe.  
 
Guidance on spending: 
The voucher issued to you, in respect of the free school meal benefit, will only be accepted in store for 
the purchase of food and groceries.  
 
If you have any queries or concerns, you can contact school on 01617702400 or through our email: 
support@holyfamily.oldham.sch.uk 
 
Stay safe.  
Yours Sincerely 
Mrs. A Booth 
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